Notice No. 289 Date: 09.08.2023
In continuation of our previous notice no. 282 dated 01.08.2023, it is notified for general
information of all concerned that the document verification of all the newly admitted students S for
the academic session 2023-2024 of different Departments will be closed on 14.08.2023 at 04.00
p.m. failing which their admission will be treated as cancelled. No further request will be
entertained in this regard.
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(Dr. Mausumi Bé‘n(ﬂ/opadhyay)
Principal & Secretary
Mahishadal Girls’ College




